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Moorside Community Primary School                                                                                                      

Beaconsfield Street

Newcastle upon Tyne

NE4 5AW

Telephone: 0191 272 0239

Email: admin@moorside.newcastle.sch.uk                                     

Headteacher: L Hall

Email: linda.hall@moorside.newcastle.sch.uk

24th November 2017
Dear Parents/Carers,

As you are aware, our school promotes healthy eating for our children. In addition, we have several children in school who have food allergies.
Please can we ask you, therefore, to ensure that your children DO NOT bring any nuts into school or any food containing nuts including sandwiches with Nutella chocolate spread.

Today, we have also had a child who has had a severe allergic reaction to kiwi fruit. Therefore, we would like to kindly ask that you to ensure that your children do not bring any kiwi fruit in their packed lunches from now on.

We have also made the decision that cakes, food or sweets will not be permitted in school to celebrate birthdays. Instead, we will find alternative ways of acknowledging your child’s birthday and making the day special for them.

Thank you for your support

Yours sincerely,
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Linda Hall
Headteacher
